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Jones, Skelton & Hochuli, PLC is pleased to announce Phillip Stanfield’s selection to the American Board of Trial Advocates (ABOTA). Stanfield is the ninth

lawyer from JSH to receive this distinction.

Mr. Stanfield joined Jones, Skelton & Hochuli in 1987, and has been a Partner since 2003. His practice is almost exclusively devoted to the defense of

transportation clients.

The general purposes of the American Board of Trial Advocates is to foster improvement in the ethical and technical standards of practice in the field of

advocacy to the end that individual litigants may receive more effective representation and the general public be benefited by more efficient administration of

justice consistent with time-tested and traditional principles of litigation.
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